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Rees, Gail

From: Deborah Purnell <Deborah.Purnell@phe.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 January 2018 15:09

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant, 

David Davies Road, Barry

Dear Mr Howell

Please could you email the web link for this application as the one that is listed on the attached letter does not 
work?

Thank you    
Deborah Purnell 

Deborah Purnell 
Administrator, CRCE Wales
Public Health England
Cardiff Metropolitan University, Western Avenue, Cardiff, CF5 2YB

Deborah.Purnell@phe.gov.uk
02920 416388
www.gov.uk/phe Follow us on twitter @PHE_uk

Protecting and improving the nation's health

-----Original Message-----
From: Vale of Glamorgan Council Development Services [mailto:Planning@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk]
Sent: 18 January 2018 11:27
To: Publichealth Environment (Public Health Wales)
Subject: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Please find attached a letter regarding a planning application submitted to the Vale of Glamorgan Council.  If this is a 
consultation letter, please respond to this consultation through the link provided in the attached letter.  Please note 
that your comments may be made available online for interested persons to view.

**************************************************************************
The information contained in the EMail and any attachments is confidential and intended solely and for the 
attention and use of the named addressee(s). It may not be disclosed to any other person without the express 
authority of Public Health England, or the intended recipient, or both. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
must not disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. This footnote also confirms that this EMail 
has been swept for computer viruses by Symantec.Cloud, but please re-sweep any attachments before opening or 
saving. http://www.gov.uk/PHE
**************************************************************************


